
Online Safety 
Update – April 

2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

April can be a fantastic time to start having regular conversations with your 

child about Online Safety. 

It doesn’t need to be a big deal, you can just chat over the washing up, 

over the dinner table or at bedtime. 

Please click on the link below for some ideas of conversation starters:

Lets-talk-about-life-online.pdf (childnet.com)

Depending on your child’s level of understanding, you could use one of the 

following:

1. Who would you tell if you saw something scary on the computer?

2. What would you do if someone asked you for a photo of yourself?

3. Do you think everyone tells the truth when they use the internet?

4. Who would you like to be there to keep you safe when you use the 

computer?

If you want to talk to your child about these topics but need our help, 

please don’t hesitate to contact the pastoral team on 0121 569 7080

https://www.childnet.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Lets-talk-about-life-online.pdf

